
United States Department of the Interior 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

Washington, DC 20240 

JAN 1 3 2023 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

I am writing to follow-up on my October 6, 2022, letter that initiated Tribal Consultation 
regarding the Cove Day School replacement. 

Since initiating the Tribal Consultation on October 6, Indian Affairs received requests for 
additional time to comment. Accordingly, I am extending the comment submission deadline 
for this Tribal Consultation until Thursday, February 16, 2023. 

Send comments by email to: 	consultation@bia.gov  
Subject Line: Cove Day School Replacement 

Send comments by postal mail to: Ms. Julie Lucero 
Administrative Support 
Bureau of Indian Education 
1011 Indian School Road NW 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87104 
ATTN: Cove Day School Replacement 

For more information, please visit the Tribal Consultation site located at: 
https://www.bia.goviservice/tribal-consultations/cove-day-school.  

I look forward to reviewing your input and recommendations on the Cove Day School 
replacement. If you have questions, please contact Ms. Sharon Pinto, Deputy Bureau Director, 
Bureau of Indian Education, by e-mail at: sharon.pinto@bie.edu. 

Sincerely, 

•.?w__. raz.._ 
Bryan Newland 
Assistant Secretary — Indian Affairs 
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